## (provided by Walmart)

All,

Please see below email sent to Judge Whitley with regards to an additional avenue for educators/school staff/licensed child care providers to receive a COVID-19 vaccine provided by Walmart.

For questions, please reach out to Mr. Jaime at the below contact information.

Sincerely,



## CHANDLER MERRITT

Chief of Staff

Office of Tarrant County Judge B. Glen Whitley 100 E Weatherford Street, Suite 501 | Fort Worth, TX 76196

Direct: 817.884.1043 | Fax: 817.884.2793 cmerritt@tarrantcounty.com









From: Ivan Jaime <Ivan.Jaime@walmart.guorumoutbox.com>

Sent: Friday, March 19, 2021 3:22 PM

To: B. Glen Whitley

Subject: Vaccine Appointments Available for Educators, School Staff, Licensed Child Care

Providers!

## EXTERNAL EMAIL ALERT! Think Before You Click!

Dear County Judge Whitley,

I'd like to request your assistance in letting educators, teachers, school staff and licensed child care employees know that Walmart has COVID-19 vaccine appointments available this weekend and next at our local Walmart pharmacies. Eligible persons may call **1-833-886-0023** to schedule an appointment. Appointments are also available to eligible household members.

## What do I bring to my appointment?

On the day of your appointment, please bring your ID, proof of vaccine eligibility if applicable, and insurance card (red, white and blue card if over 65) if you have one. Please plan to stay on-site for at least 15 minutes after your shot while we monitor you for allergic reaction.

Thank you,

Ivan Jaime
Director – Public & Government Affairs, Texas & Oklahoma (210) 268-5852

Ivan.Jaime@walmart.com

\*Walmart Inc.